
From: Laura Vieth > 
Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2021 10:40 AM 
To: Sean Mullin <SMullin@losgatosca.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: Proposed Building Plans 

Sean, thanks again for the call today.   This email along with our conversation is provided to 
document  personal concern as  thd property owner of , Los Gatos, CA 95032f 
regarding noise and aesthetics if easement is granted off Osk Meadow Drive for the subdivision 
of  property at 120 Osk Meadow Drive.  If you have any questions or need additional clarification, please 
let me know. 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Laura Vieth <l > 
Date: Mon, Apr 19, 2021 at 9:58 AM 
Subject: Proposed Building Plans 
To: <smullin@losgatosca.gov> 

Sean, greetings and by way of introduction, Laura Vieth, homeowner at  Los Gatos, 
CA 95032.   Regency Court HOA.  I would like to schedule time with you to discuss building plans being 
discussed.  I can be reached at 

My husband and I were informed  by the property owner at 120 Oak Meadow Drive (not part of our 
HOA) is planning to subdivide his property and build a house....no concern from that perspective.  Our 
concern is the placement of the driveway. 

We understand the driveway is tentatively being discussed to use  HOA property on the front side of the 
street and put the driveway directly across from our driveway.  We would like the driveways to be on 
the backside of the street vs. across from our home. 

I look forward to speaking with you soon. 
--  
Regards, 

Laura Vieth 
email: 

-- 
Regards, 

Laura Vieth (DiPiero) 
email: 
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